
The City of Fresno is planning a new 
walking/biking path along Fancher Creek. 
Join us at this family-friendly event to 
envision what a trail along the canal 
could look like. Learn about this important 
community project and share your ideas! 
Spanish interpretation will be available.

Visit the city’s project website for more info:
www.fresno.gov/publicworks/featured-projects/#tab-4

A one-day demonstration event 
along the banks of Fancher Creek

Saturday, November 19, 2022 
9 am - 12 pm

on E Tulare Ave east of N Clovis Ave
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Join us for the Fancher Creek

POP-UP TRAIL


